ON TABLE C-22
Public Hearing
June 27, 2022

re: Item 3
From: Catherine Eddy
To: External-Clerks
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Massey Theatre liquor license
Date: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 5:56:59 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Council,

I write in support of the bylaw test amendment allowing a permanent liquor license application
at 735 Eighth Avenue (Massey Theatre).

If you have questions or concerns, [ am happy to provide additional information.

Catherine Eddy



